Subject: Opposition to Hot Import Nights

From: Lorena Parker

Date: 05/09/2016 12:56 PM

To: Jacob Haik <jacob.haik@lacity.org>, Ana Dragin <ana.dragin@Iacity.org>, Nicole Wells <nicole.wells@lacity.org>,
Ryan Ferguson <ryan.ferguson@lacity.org>

Good afternoon,

| wanted to inform all of you that the San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance voted unanimously to oppose the Hot Import
Nights event in downtown San Pedro. Itis my understanding that the POLA does not want this event on their property
either.

I am writing to you to clarify our position and to seek assistance on how to prevent this event to coming to San Pedro. | know
that our office assisted them last year in getting the street closure permit.

| am concerned because their website actually states that they will be coming to the streets of San Pedro.

http://hotimportnights.com/2016/01/2016-hin-tour-schedule/ September 24th: Los Angeles, CA (Multiple Blocks of Downtown San Pedro)

— Annual HIN Supershow
I look forward to any feedback you can provide to us.
Best regards,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront

Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731

T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com

www.sanpedrobid.com



